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It has been a very different week as Year 6s have been completing their SATs in our 

classroom and we have had to relocate for the mornings. Although this has been a 

challenge, we have adapted brilliantly! 

In English this week, we have been writing free verse poetry about the Northern 

Lights. It’s been difficult to get away from our poetry needing to rhyme! We have 

also been reading more of our class story Sky Song and mapping out what has 

happened so far in preparation for writing our own stories at the start of Term 6. 

In Maths we have begun learning at converting between metric measures and also 

introducing the conversions between these and imperial measurements e.g. cm and 

m to ft and inches. This week we have focused on measurements of length and next 

week we will begin to look at mass and capacity. 

As part of our Science topic on forces, we have been exploring air resistance by 

making and testing parachutes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise times tables – remember to learn the division facts too 

e.g. 12 ÷ 4 = 3 

• Read at least five times a week 

• Practise spellings 
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